James Campbell and Katherine Neal will be attending Jersey Finance's 2022 annual flagship

event in Dubai which will focus on the changing landscape in the GCC for family businesses,

governance and succession-issues that resonate so widely around the Gulf region.

A fire-side chat and panel session will provide tangible expert insights and perspectives on

topical developments focussing on family businesses, governance and succession, both

regionally and globally.

Please email James or Katherine if you are attending the conference and would like to set up a

meeting.
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